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Loss of GPS signal at Guanajuato 
International Airport (MMLO) 

IFALPA has received several reports from pilots that they have experienced a loss of the GPS signal in 
the vicinity of the Guanajuato International Airport (MMLO) in Central Mexico that affects the RNAV 
arrivals and departures. 

Flight Crews should be aware of the potential risk and plan for alternative procedures as necessary. 
IFALPA is not aware of any NOTAM being issued on this issue to date.

©2019 The International Federation of Air Line Pilots’ Associations. This publication is provided for information purposes only, in all cases pilots should follow their company’s 
guidance and procedures. In the interest of flight safety, reproduction of this publication in whole or in part is encouraged. It may not be offered for sale or used commercially. All 
reprints must credit IFALPA.


